[bookmark: _GoBack]June 1st, 2012 Dear Mom, It’s been so long since we’ve seen each other!  Sorry I haven’t written before this, but life has been crazy, as usual.  I hope you’ve been well!  I think of you often.  I’m living out in Colorado now, enjoying the sunshine, the mountain air and getting lots of exercise.  Pup and I go hiking every weekend with a hiking club we found on the internet.  It’s a group of peple who drive up to the mountains together, doing trails of varying difficulties.  We rotate who picks the trail each week- when it’s my turn I pick easy ones so we can all chat and get to know each other without huffing and puffing up giant hills the entire time.  So I guess you could say I’m making friends in Colorado. 

Finding work has been  hard, but I got a temporary position helping out as a file clerk for the City and County of Denver.   It’s a great gig but unfortunately it ends in December, so on my days off I go to the library to look for a permanent position.  They have classes there on how to write a resume, apply for jobs online and about a million other things.  And the people are so helpful!  Who knew libraries were so great??Well, I hope you’re doing well.  I really miss you.  Please write soon! Love Your Daughter


